
COPT 

The Secretary, 
Bristol City Football Club, 
Ashton Gate, 
BRISTOL. 30th January, 1958. 

Dear Sir, 

Confirming my telephone conversation with you 
this morning and my telegram, I will be very grateful indeed if 
you will kindly grant us permission to take newsreel pictures 
of your match with Bristol Rovers in the 5th Round of the Cup 
on February 15th. 

We hope you will be able to agree to our request, 
and if so, we will be glad to receive three permits for the use 
of our cameramen. 

For your information this coverage would be used 
// in Pathe Newsreel only and would not be televised in any way® // 

Best wishes for your success, 

Yours sincerely, 
ASSOCIATED BRITISH-PATHE LIMITED. 

GRACE FTEID. 
HBttSxHHSSR 

Copies to: MfcyxXfcrjoicteK. 
Mr. Wynder. 
Mr. Roper. // // If ever required for television this point 

should be checked with Bristol Rovers. 


